



Tamara Pier Office of the Attorney of Rapid City 300 6th Street Rapid City, SD 57701

RE: Request to Hold a Raffle

Dear Ms. Pier,

On behalf of the Zonta Club of the Black Hill, I respectfully request approval for our fundraising raffle, the winner of the drawing to be held on October 4, 2001.

The Zonta Club is a non-profit service organization that holds this annual event in conjunction with the Zonta EXPO at the Rushmore Plaza Civic Center. The raffle is a \$1000.00 cash prize, which no individual club member is eligible to win.

Please direct your timely response to:

Linda Elliott, EXPO 2001 Ticket Chair Zonta Club of the Black Hills P.O. Box 8163 Rapid City, SD 57709-8163

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Linda Elliott

Zonta EXPO 2001 Ticket Committee